
Dear Representative Sheldon, 
   In response to your request at the last Legislative Study Committee on Wetlands 
meeting, I have complied a list of descriptions of the 13 farm projects that received 
permits in the years 2016-2018.  Please see below.  I have also compiled a list of farm-
wetland projects from the 1990’s to provide you with a greater breadth of the types of 
projects needing permits as well as demonstrate how the program has been 
consistently applying the Rule to exclude the growing of food and crops in connection 
with farming.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Regards,  
  Laura 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
Laura Lapierre, PWS NHCWS 
Wetlands Program Manager 
1 National Life Drive, Main 2 
Montpelier, VT   05620-3522 
802-490-6177   laura.lapierre@vermont.gov  
Sign up for program updates at: http://dec.vermont.gov/watershed/wetlands  
Check out our maps: http://tiny.cc/wetlands  
Note: Written or recorded communications to and from state officials produced or acquired in the course of public agency business 
are considered public records and will be available to the public for review. 
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